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DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections Announces Unofficial and 
Incomplete Results for the Georgia Public Service Commission Race 

[Decatur, Ga.] – DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections (DeKalb VRE) announces the 
unofficial and incomplete results for the Georgia Public Service Commission (PSC) race following 
the June 17 contest.  

To view the election summary report, click here. Any accepted provisional ballots will also be 
factored into the final certified results.  

“Throughout this election cycle, we’ve strived to provide a seamless and efficient voting 
experience for DeKalb County residents,” said Keisha Smith, executive director of DeKalb VRE. 
“I extend my heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated poll workers, employees and the members of our 
Board of Registration and Elections whose collective tireless efforts have been pivotal during this 
special election.” 

The DeKalb Board of Registration and Elections will meet to certify the special election results on 
June 23, at noon, at the DeKalb VRE Office located at 4380 Memorial Drive, Suite 300 in 
Decatur. 
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